
 

 

 

 

  

Hello, Loudoun 

On Monday, January 16, our nation will pause to celebrate the life and legacy of Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Though some view this as a day off from work and school, I, 
and many others, commit ourselves to a day ON by finding ways to serve our 
community to honor Dr. King's legacy. 
  
This year, I will be celebrating MLK Day by attending several community events over 
the course of the weekend.      
  
The 2017 Martin Luther King Jr. Choir Festival sponsored by the Loudoun 
Chorale sponsored by the Loudoun Chorale and supported by The Friends of 
Leesburg Public Arts.  This musical tribute and program will bring together various 
choral groups and speakers that will present on topics relating to the tolerance and 
equality goals of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.   
 
The Choir Festival begins at 4:00pm in the sanctuary of Leesburg Community 
Church, 835 Lee Ave SW, Leesburg, VA 20175. 
 
Women Giving Back (WGB) Day of Service Women Giving Back, a 501 c3 
organization based in Sterling, Virginia, was established to provide professional 
clothing to women (and their children) enrolled in Northern Virginia area service 
providers' programs.  The goal of the organization is to help transitionally homeless 
women and children get on their feet with clothes to help them enter the workplace 
and fit in at school.  Families can shop for all types of clothes and accessories at NO 
CHARGE. 
 

 



 

 
 
WGB has planned a day of service to honor Dr. Martin Luther King's legacy on 
January 16, 2017 from 10 am to 3 pm at their store located at 20 Export Drive, 
Sterling, VA. Volunteers will be collecting and sorting through donations and 
organizing the store. To sign up, please visit womengivingback.org and click on 
"Volunteers". 
 
25th Annual MLK Day March and Celebration in Leesburg community 
organizations from all over Loudoun County will come together on the Loudoun 
County Courthouse Lawn for this annual event celebrating the birthday of Dr. 
King.  The theme of this year's celebration is: Community Power for Change & 
Courage to Create a Just World.   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lWMdOCW5-0mhqP18HJ4mRcuvod3ak12X8LpxaXsEpP93cmsKCiztEiTL6xn-tte60UMmcFGU3ujj1u7gHsVut56hvZ86pLM1BdeJoNd12mSINLlIX5hmUHtNQOTF19OfCUMiy9rwr3bc3xHFYEopUIizkjelBr-2&c=U9zhbpjecqzrdGF6BpwsWTY7gi8EG6oe-yp3_KSg0IT-njC5m54rkw==&ch=aw7_a7HRFQ-cXcR8NkXtGE8FwmK43A6uNAVqWy9hXiLzYiH3KJS7fA==


 

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Phyllis Randall 
Chair, Loudoun County Board of Supervisors 
phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov 
  
Jeanine H. Arnett 
Chief of Staff 
jeanine.arnett@loudoun.gov 
  
Laura Tekrony 
Legislative Aide 
laura.tekrony@loudoun.gov 
 
Elizabeth Bennis 
Executive Assistant 
elizabeth.bennis@loudoun.gov 
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STAY CONNECTED: 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

Loudoun County, VA, 1 Harrison St., S.E., 5th Floor, 

P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA 20177 

About our service provider 

Sent by phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today 
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